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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the summer term! Although we can all agree that this is not the summer term we had planned, we
wanted to make sure we are here to support you with your child’s learning over the coming weeks. You will
continue to receive more detailed weekly work on Seesaw, Purple Mash, and IXL .This newsletter provides an
overview of the curriculum for the summer term and some suggested learning activities. Remember even though
we are not in the school building we are here to support you, so please get in touch through school office if you
have any questions for the year 5 team. We miss you all very much, and cannot wait to see you again soon.

Mr Young & Ms St Cyr




